
Poster	Competition	
UNO	Mathematics	Department		

	
	
The	Department	of	Mathematics,	UNO,	is	organizing	a	poster	competition.	You	are	
encouraged	to	participate	in	the	competition.	The	details	are	as	follows:	
	
Description:	The	poster	has	to	be	based	on	analysis	of	real	data.		Any	data	you	are	
currently	working	on	can	be	used.	You	can	participate	as	a	single	participant	or	as	a	
team	of	4	or	less	members.	There	will	be	two	categories:	undergraduate	and	
graduate.	Graduate	and	undergraduate	students	cannot	form	a	mixed	team.		The	
team	has	to	be	strictly	either	undergraduate	students	or	graduate	students.	
	
Registration:		Registration	is	free	for	any	UNO	students.	Registration	needs	to	be	
done	by	sending	an	email	to	Deborah	Challman	dchallman@unomaha.edu	by	March	
1,	2017.	Please	include	the	following	information	in	the	email	to	register:	
	
	 Title:		 	 Title	of	the	poster	
	 Authors:		 Name	of	the	team	member/members	
	 Category:	 Graduate	or	undergraduate	
	 Abstract:		 An	abstract	of	no	more	than	500	words	
	
Final	submission:	The	soft	copy	of	the	poster	is	due	on	April	22,	2017.		You	need	to	
send	it	by	email	to	Deborah	Challman.	The	dimension	of	the	actual	poster	cannot	be	
bigger	than	48x60	inches.	You	may	need	to	present	your	printed	poster	in	front	of	a	
team	of	judges.	The	date	and	time	of	the	presentation	will	be	announced	later.	
	
Prizes:	There	will	be	prizes	awarded	under	each	category:	Undergraduate	and	
Graduate	as	follows:	
	
	 First	Prize:	 $500	
	 2nd	Prize:	 $200	
	
Sponsor:	The	prize	money	is	a	generous	gift	from	Mr.	Patrick	Kerrigan,	a	Math	
Department	Alumni.	
	
	
For	questions	or	concerns	please	contact:			 	 	
	 Dr.	Mahbubul	Majumder		
	 Assistant	Professor	
	 Email:	mmajumder@unomaha.edu	
	 Phone:	402-554-2734	


